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Dear Brothers / Sisters

Last fall there was a petition by certain members asking people to sign and support a decertification form to
decertify the Union from your Workplace. This led to a formal decertification application to the Canada
Industrial Relations Board, whereby the Board ordered a mail out ballot be sent to the Membership to allow
for everyone to participate in a secret ballot on the issue.

On January 26" 2015, the Canada Industrial Relations Board counted the ballots and announced to the
Union and Company that the decertification was defeated.

We would like to thank all of you who participated in the vote for standing up for your right to be
represented and protected by a collective agreement.

With the decertification drive behinds us we urge members to look to the further, specifically collective
bargaining. On December 31, 2014, the Rocky Mountain Collective Agreement expired. This means we need
to get to the bargaining table and negotiate a new collective agreement for the membership. In order to do
that, we are asking members to submit their names for nomination for two available positions on the
bargaining team. If the Local receives more than two nominations, then the Local will call a membership
meeting to conduct an election for the positions. Please send your nomination via email to my email
address R.Shore@unifor4000.com or by fax: 604 532-9850 to the Council 4000 Office located at the Unfor,
Langley Office. Nominations will be accepted up to February 16, 2015. In addition | have attached a
bargaining survey form for you to fill out. Please send back to me via email your completed form no later
than February 15, 2015. Remember your input is critical in determining and prioritizing our bargaining
agenda.

At this time we regret to announce that Local Chairperson Sister Melissa Rekve will not be returning to the
train this season. Sister Rekve was a courageous and effective union officer; our Rocky Mountain Catering
membership will profoundly miss her. On behalf of our Local Union, | would like thank Sister Rekve for her
dedicated service and wish her success in her future endeavors.

With Sister Rekve leaving the Company, | declare the position of Local Chairperson open for nomination.
Anyone who is interested in this position, please forward to me via email your interest. If there is more than
one person interested then the Local Union will call a membership meeting to conduct an election for the
position. Nominations will be accepted up to February 28, 2015.

We thank you for your participation in this important matter.
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Yours truly,
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Ron Shore
Regional Representative
Unifor, National Council 4000
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Unifor Bargaining Survey U] Rocky Mountain Catering Company LTD

What five (5) issues, ranked in order of your own personal preference and priority, do you feel are
important and need to be negotiated during collective bargaining between Unifor and RMC?

U Ead o B

Would you be willing to partake in legal strike action in order of attaining any of the top 57

Yes No

Which item (or items) would you be willing to partake in legal strike action to attain?

#

Other comments, suggestions or issues to be addressed:

Name (please prin{).& (Sign ) Please Fax to 604 532-9850 Personal Email (please print):
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